
Volunteer “Beertenders” needed 
Community Connections is staffing the beer "hut" during the Durango & Silverton 

Narrow Gauge Railroad’s “Great Pumpkin Patch” held the first three weekends 

in October – October 5-6, 12-13, and 19-20.  

There are three trains daily and the groups are dropped off for 1 ½ hours. When 

the trains arrive, we sell beer and talk to people.  Morning shifts help set up our 

“hut” and ice down the beer.  Afternoon shifts help take everything down.  

The event is located at the train property north of Durango near the old glider 

park. There are multiple shifts available listed below.  Please contact Laura 

Alsum at 970-385-3452 or laura@cci-colorado.org for more information and to 

sign up for a volunteer shift! 

~*~ 

October 19th, 2019 9:45am-12:45pm OR 12:30pm-3:30pm 

October 20th, 2019 9:45am-12:45pm OR 12:30pm-3:30pm 

~*~ 

Learn more about Community Connections’ work creating opportunities for 

people with intellectual and developmental disabilities to live healthy and 

fulfilling lives at communityconnectionsco.org. 

mailto:laura@cci-colorado.org

